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Bennington College 
November 28, 1941 

The Educational Policies Committee met on Wed­
nesday, November 26, 1941, at 6:30 p.m. in the Committee 
Dining-room. Present were Helen Levine, Margaret Klaw, 
Cynthia Jenkinson, Joan Strong Ann Mills, and Nika 
Pleshkoff. Hilda Wheelwright was absent. 

Defense Pamphlet 

Helen Levine read part of a booklet from the 
United States Office of Education, Committee on Civilian 
Morale. It was decided to refer this to the Community 
Council as they are the ones who have been taking the 
most active part in defense projects of all kinds. 

Fall Survey of Classes 

The E. P. C. was reminded to hand in its re­
ports to the Secretary by the end of this week. The re­
ports that are to be handed in to Mr. Jones should be 
boiled down to the important facts. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nika Pleshkoff, Secretary 


